
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 19th  2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Return to school update  
 
I am writing to you with more information in relation to how learning is likely to look for your child 
next session. As you would expect, our past, current and future planning must take into account the 
most recent Government guidelines and, as such, is subject to adaption. However, the model that 
we expect at this stage to work with next session I have outlined below. 
 
To accommodate the reduction in numbers of pupils permitted to attend our Campus at one time, 
but to maximise the opportunity for them to experience face-to-face contact with their teacher(s), we 
have separated our entire Campus cohort (both Primary and Secondary) in to two main groups: 
Group A and Group B. We are also taking into consideration individual circumstances where 
families have children across our primary and secondary.  If this is the case, we will be in contact 
directly with families over the coming days. 
 
Group A- pupils with surnames beginning with letters A through to L. 
 
Week 1 
Day Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Learning  On Campus On Campus At home At home At home 

 
 
Group B- pupils with surnames beginning with letters M through to Z. 
 
Week 1  
Day Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Learning  At home At home At home On Campus On Campus 

 
 
More information on the finer details of the school days on Campus and the first week back ( w/c 
10th August ) will be communicated next week once our arrangements have been finalised.  Please 
note that Monday 10th August will be an INSET day for staff.  
 
When in school, all pupils should wear school uniform.  
 
My continued thanks to all of you for your patience, support and understanding as we work on the 
safest and best way to move forward. 
  
   
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 

Garnock Community Campus 
Beith Road 
Glengarnock 
KA14 3BF 
 

Phone: 01505 682685 
Fax: 01505 684876 
Email: garnock@ea.n-ayrshire.sch.uk 
www.garnockcommunitycampus.co.uk 
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Alan Dick 
Head Teacher 


